
 

PUBLIC ADVISORY 
 

TRAFFIC SIGNAL OUT OF OPERATION, PLEASE DRIVE WITH 
CAUTION  
 
 
Fiji Roads Authority (FRA) would like to advise members of the public that a technical fault has 
been identified in the Suva Central Business District. As a result, the traffic lights at the following 
intersection are affected; 
 

1. Pratt and Renwick Road 
2. Victoria Parade and Central Street 
3. Scott Street and Edward Street 

 
The FRA Electrical team is working to resolve the issue. The Traffic Police have been informed 
to guide the traffic during peak hours. Motorists and pedestrians are requested to exercise 
caution. 
 
 


